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Dear Fellow Artists,  

 

Where did it go? Every year when Labor Day rolls around, I have to check the 

calendar twice because another summer has been recorded in my portfolio of life. 

The League provided many of the reasons why the season flew by so quickly.  

 

Our West Bend Plein Air and Art Fair was a success. A total of 44 artists registered 

for the Plein Air and nearly 100 pieces of art were completed and displayed for sale 

in the lower level of the Gallery of Wisconsin Art. The City of West Bend has 

already booked us for next year and GOWA will once again be our hostȭɯ6ÌɀÓÓɯÕÌÌËɯ

ÌÝÌÙàÖÕÌɀÚɯÏÌÓ×ɯÛÖɯÔÈÒÌɯÐÛɯÈÕɯÌÝÌÕɯÉÌÛÛÌÙɯÌÝÌÕÛ than it was this year. 

 

In October, LMA will return to the Schauer Arts Center in Hartford for an exhibit 

that will last until December 2 nd. You can enter the show RIGHT NOW by going to 

the LMA website, www.milwaukeeartists.org , and clicking through to the 

È××ÓÐÊÈÛÐÖÕȭɯ(ÛɀÚɯÚÌÓÍ-juried, so reserve your spot today. 

 

You can find out more about the other exciting exhibits that are on the horizon 

when you join us at the Saturday, September 8th meeting at Cardinal Stritch. Your 

Board has a lot to share with you, including the opportunity to return to the roof of 

the Grohmann Museum to paint the gardens and the cityscape during Doors Open 

Milwaukee on Saturday, September 22nd. 

 

Plus, Vice President Marcy Weinsheim has lined up a program of outstanding 

Ú×ÌÈÒÌÙÚɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯÍÈÓÓȭɯ8ÖÜɀÓÓɯÞÈÕÛɯÛÖɯÏÌÈÙɯÈÓÓɯÈÉÖÜÛɯÛÏÌÔɯÈÚɯÖÜÙɯÊÖÔÔÐÛÔÌÕÛɯÛÖɯ

provide you with education and informati on ɬ and, of course, the chance to 

network with other talented members.  

 

(ɀÓÓɯÚÌÌɯàÖÜɯÛÏÌÙÌȵ 

Jack Pachuta 

LMA President  
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Our guest for 

October will be none 

other than Don 

Nedobeck!  He and 

his clarinet will 

regale us with 

ñHappiness and 

Artò! Donôt miss it! 

LMA Meeting Information  

 
Meetings held at Cardinal Stritch College  

6801 North Yates Road  
Milwaukee WI 53217  

Joan Steel Stein Center for Communications & Fine Arts  
ROOM 21  (Map available on LMA website www.milwaukeeartists.org  ) 

Meeti ngs  are the second Saturday of each month  
Meetings start at 9:30 am (ending approximately 11:30 am)  

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Meeting Pr eview : September 8th 
 

Our speaker for September will be Judy Hassler , who is from 
UPS in Hales Corners. ñUPS?ò you say. Well, sheôll be sharing 
her knowledge of art and rep roductions. Itôs sure to be 
interesting and informative!  
Another reason for attending this monthôs meeting is that your 
board is anxiously waiting to reveal some of the many exciting 
upcoming LMA events, as well as recapping this summerôs many 
successes! Youôll see photos from our busy summer farther down 
in the ñOpen Canvasò. 

                                      giĿcl®e    ZHǛ῁klǕ/ 
noun 
plural noun: giclées; plural noun: giclees 

1. a technology for fine art or photograph reproduction using a high-quality inkjet printer to make individual 
copies. 

o a print produced using the giclée process. 
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Mount Mary Starving Artists Show 2017 - SEPTEMBER 10th in 
Wauwatosa. For more information, go to 
www.mtmary.edu/alumnae/events/starving -artists -show   
 
43rd Annual Holy Hill Arts & Craft Fair - SEPTEMBER 16th in 
Hubertus. For more information, go to www.holyhill.com   
 
Cedarburg Wine and Harvest Fest - SEPTEMBER 16th & 17th in 
Cedarburg. For more information, go to  
www.cedarburgfestival.org/wine -harvest -festival  
 
49th Annual Cheery Cherry Fall Fair - SEPTEMBER 24th in 
Menomonee Falls. For more  information, go to 
www.cheerycherryfallfair.com  
 
Delafield Art Walk ï September 15th in Delafield.  
For more information, go to info@visitdelafield.org  
 
 

Fo r upcoming LMA opportunities see  ñExhibit Newsò 
below, or visit our webpage.  
Next month there should also be more opportunities to 
list in the news.  
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The Funny Page!  
 

Artist Pablo Picasso surprised a burglar at work in his new 
chateau. The intruder got away, but Picasso told the police he 

could do a rough sketch of what he looked like. On the basis of 
his drawing, the police arrested a mother superior, the minister of 

finance, a washing machine, and the Eiffel tower.  
 

 
 

 
 Q: Why do artistic wives love football season? 
 A: Because their husbands sit on the sofa long enough for them to be 
sketched.  
 

Try this video called Kid Snippets: "Art Class" (Imagined by Kids), Click 
on the link, 
(Itôs a YouTube video) 
 

https://youtu.be/HxmYKE14aM4    

 
 
 
 

Q: Why did the bald man paint rabbits on his head? A: Because from a 
distance they looked like hares!  
 

 Fun fact: The Earth without art is just Eh.                

                                                       

https://youtu.be/HxmYKE14aM4
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We painted on the roof of the 

Grohmann Museum (see below 

for another opportunity to go up 

on the roof!)  

Our ñDynamic Duoò show was 

dynamic! Chuck Weberôs best of 

show even sold (unsurprisingly!)  
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Our show at St. 

Johnôs Cathedral 

was also a great 

success! The 

opening, held 

during ñBastille 

Daysò was really 

well attended by 

the public-

streaming in! 

Several paintings 

were sold from 

people who saw 

them during the 

reception and 

contacted Susan 

Steinhafel 

afterwards! Kudos 

to Susan for 

arranging both 

fabulous shows! 

(See our website 

for a list of all 

winners for both 

shows!) 
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Our first West Bend 

plein air event was a 

big success! We had 

over 40 painters sign 

up to paint all around 

the town! One rainy 

morning didnôt stop 

these hardy artists! 

One of the favorite parts of our event was 

the ñPaint the Marketò. Many shoppers 

and vendors were thrilled to see the 

artists and many people then headed 

over to GOWA where they saw the plein 

air show andé.. 
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é.the Art Fair! Though small in size, the 

quality of art for sale generated lots of 

enthusiasm for art lovers! Exhibitors were 

pleased with sales for such a new venture! The 

fair also drew people into GOWA to see the 

plein air art and reception. A gain sales were 

good for such a new event and overall LMA 

and GOWA are loving West Bend! 

Our Board is ever active! We met 

during the summer at Jackôs to 

discuss the upcoming year. Weôre 

all very excited about upcoming 

events!  

We have had many artists in our 

summertime art amblings tell  us 

they have heard about LMA and are 

planning to apply fo r membership. 

LMA is really headed in an upward 

direction.  


